Recommendation of the Divisional Forest Officer Kasaragod -Balavanthadukka -
Pandi Road

The proposal of the Secretary Delampady Grama Panchayath for seeking
permission to construct Balavandadukka — Pandi road through Bandadukka
Reserve Forest is to provide road connectivity to SC colony. Balavandadukka —
Pandi area is in Kasaragod Forest Division. The extend of land to be diverted is
0.294 Ha. Since there is no other means to construct road other than a Forest
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land. The proposal is submitted for approval.




